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NOTICE OF KEY DECISION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Executive is to be asked to make a key decision on 23 April 
2024 in respect of the following: 
 
TITLE: Development of a New Housing Allocations Policy 
 
SERVICE AREA: People 
 
PURPOSE OF DECISION:  
 
Proposed changes to the housing allocation policy were presented to Executive in 
November 2023, along with a draft of the new policy and the rationale for the proposed 
changes. Executive gave its approval to launch a period of public consultation to enable 
residents, service providers and local organisations to give their views on the key proposals.  
 
This report provides the findings and responses to the public consultation on the proposed 
new housing allocation policy 
 
ISSUE REFERENCE: I120694 
 
The Executive will be considering a report prepared by or on behalf of the Executive 
Director: People.  A copy of the report and any other documents will be available for 
inspection on the Council’s web site or at Time Square, Market Street, Bracknell, RG12 1JD 
(when the offices are open). 
 
Further information can be obtained from Brian Daly, Head of Housing, Audrey Johnson, 
Assistant Director: Early Help & Communities, Grainne Siggins, Executive Director People, , 
, brian.daly@bracknell-forest.gov.uk, audrey.johnson@bracknell-forest.gov.uk, 
grainne.siggins@bracknell-forest.gov.uk. 
 
 
NB: The report together with any other documents being considered (unless they contain 

exempt information) will be available for inspection 5 clear days before the decision is 
taken by the Executive in Democratic Services, Time Square, Market Street, 
Bracknell, RG12 1JD or on the Council’s web site.  Copies may be requested from 
Democratic Services, but a fee will be payable. 

 
DATE OF NOTICE: 24 April 2024 

 


